

## THE CARSON COLLECTIVE

A Ministry Update from the Month of June

## **Senior Send-Off**

"Being a part of Cru during quarantine was special to me because it was something I could look forward to during this sad time. Everyone was so kind and supportive, so I really enjoyed having zoom meetings to catch up, play games, and grow in my faith!" - Diamond, Senior, FVHS

Diamond T

Graduation has looked very different for our seniors this year. Many were unable

to say goodbye to classmates and friends in person. Several schools canceled ceremonies or held "drive through" graduations. For seniors like Diamond, we wanted to do something special to celebrate and honor them as they go into the world to continue to know and love Jesus and help others to do the same!

To do so, our team custom ordered t-shirts and packed bags of snacks, gift cards, and notes of encouragement and dropped them off at student's doors all over LA and OC. We then got all of our

students together via Zoom to pray for and encourage one another to graduate on mission! It was a joy to celebrate all of them and send them off into a new season of life!



We are so thankful for all of you Dads! We hope you had a blessed Father's Day! **Prayer Requests** 

- Continued healthy pregnancy and delivery for both Jessica and Andren.
- For our graduated seniors to continue to pursue Christ after High School
- For Timmy as he transitions out of college and begins ministry with InterVarsity at CSULB and LBCC



Cayden's favorite way to cool off this summer is with lots of baths!





Contact us at: Brandt.Carson@cru.org

(423) 667-3239

Jessica.Carson@cru.org

(951) 501-9787

Give site: give.cru.org/0750710



## **Sending students on Mission**

Timmy, a former student leader from 2016 at FVHS, was one of the influential leaders that helped lead Cru when staff were not allowed on campus yet. We are so excited to share that he will be interning with InterVarsity Christian Fellowship (IV) this upcoming year! IV's ministry focuses on bringing God's Word to college campuses all over the US. After graduating from UCl in June 2020, Timmy will be serving at CSULB and LBCC. IV's vision is to plant witnessing communities of students and faculty who love God, His Word, His people, and His purposes in the world.

"I sensed God's call for me to lead in ministry with IV as He grew my love for college students . During my time in college, I met so many students who experienced deep loneliness. There are so many challenges that college students experience regarding where they put their value and worth in, and I want them to know that they can be whole with Jesus and they can be their authentic selves with God and community."



Like us, Timmy relies on the support of partners who love God's kingdom and want to fuel it with their financial resources. His ministry budget that he needs to raise for this year is \$36,700

and he is currently at 42% after only a few weeks! God is providing and we want to invite you to consider giving to his ministry. His donate site is: givetoiv.org/timothyhoang he is looking for individuals to give one-time gifts or monthly for the next 12 months. It is such a joy to see Timmy continuing to follow Jesus years after he has graduated

from Fountain Valley High School! Please continue to pray for him and his new ministry!